
While I agree that firearms should be inaccessible to unauthorized users, it is ludicrous  to think that 1. The state has the right to tell 
me how I, a responsible gun owner, should secure my own property, and 2. Would render me defenseless in case of a home 
invasion by making it near impossible to access a firearm in time to be effective. Additionally, making my liable for crimes committed 
with a firearm I have sold FOR TWO YEARS after it is sold is beyond  preposterous and is Orwellian at best. This bill should never 
even have been considered for a vote given how it blatantly attacks the people’s right to bear arms. Please vote against this bill.   


